
 
Providing a safe and healthy environment 

 

 

The Swim & Survival Academy (SSA) recognises its moral and legal responsibilities 
to provide a safe and healthy environment as far as reasonably practicable for 
employees, customers and visitors. This is achieved through safe systems that 
comply with legislative requirements.  This commitment extends to ensuring that the 
organisation's activities do not place the safety of any child in danger. 

SSA offers a family environment that provides programs and services designed to:  

• Ensure individuals enjoy their experience  
• Cater for individuals at their own ability levels  
• Assist participants to develop and achieve optimal levels of performance  
• Increase accessibility for multi-cultural, including Aboriginal, and multi-

linguistic participation 
• Ensure the safety of every participant  

What is your responsibility? 

It is important that if you see something you say something – if you receive a report 
or believe that you have observed any indicators of child abuse at the venue 
participating in one of our programs, casually or in an event, please let your SSA 
representative know immediately so they can raise all concerns through the 
appropriate reporting lines. 

You can read more about the SSA commitment in our Child Protection Policy and 
further information on Victorian government guidelines on the links provided in the 
Policy. 

 


